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I am writing to request changes to the legislation that allowed up to a 10% increase in 

rent/moorage to mobile homes or floating homes. These fees are outrageous. In the 

3 years I have owned my home- my rent has increased approx. $100 per year. I have 

never had a rental in either coast in large cities that experienced this type of increase. 

This rate of increase is doing nothing to help the housing problem in the area. Many 

homes in this category are inhabited by seniors on fixed income. I urge you to make 

a change to this unfair and outrageous rent system. 

Elizabeth Rizzo 


